From: Flick Rea

Sent: 03 June 2021 14:41

To: Matthew Dempsey

Subject: Telecom mast and equipment at Weech Hall Fortune Green Road NW6
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Matthew

T have left you a voicemail message, but just in case I thought T would follow up.

The application re the Nast has agitated a number of local residents some of whom want to know when this
will be decided and T would be grateful if you can give me any indication of the possible timetable for your
recommendations.

In the meantime, 1 would also like to register my objections to this application on grounds of its size and
appearance which will have a huge impact on the local neighbourhood ( particularly on the block of social
housing apartments directly opposite. Because of the fact that Fortune Green Road is on a hill the mast will
be over dominant in the area and be particularly visible from Hampstead Cemetery almost immediately
opposite. While this area as a whole is not a CA, the Cemetery has a special status almost equivalent to a
CA.

I concur with local residents who have expressed this view and confirm my objection

Yours

Flick Reai Councillor for Fortune Green)



